10th November, 1948.

Dear 8ir,

T dnly received your memorandum of the 28th
ultimo intimating that the steamer "FORT PITT" has been
placsd in the lay-up Reserve Fleet and with regard thereto
I have to inform you that in the circumstences the
Cormittee are agreeable to the Poller Survey being
postponed for the present.

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Plaa 11ficat ion Powmiiz

021

Lloyd's Register
Foundation
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The Pri=ncipal Surveyor,
NEW YORK. :



